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CAA Response to AAIB Recommendation      
2015-047 

Requirement 

Following the tragic accident involving Hunter G-BXFI at the Shoreham airshow in 
2015, the CAA was required to complete a number of actions in response to 31 AAIB 
Recommendations.  One of the recommendations was: 

 

The CAA response to AAIB 2017-047 was: 

 

Since the recommendation was made, the CAA has:  

• Reviewed the elements of the regulatory framework. 
 

• Performed unscheduled audits of the implementation system. 
 

• Identified specific changes in both the design and implementation of its 
oversight activity to improve the integrity of the system  

As a result of this review the following changes to improve the integrity of the design of 
the system have been implemented: 

1. Personnel responsible for the Airworthiness Review and issue of the C of V for 
ex-military types will be specifically authorised by the CAA for the purpose 
(previously authorised within the organisation).  
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2. Organisations approved to carry out Airworthiness Review and issue of the C of 
V of ex-military types will have to define and detail, within their expositions, the 
procedures for managing Ministry of Defence Airworthiness Processes (e.g. 
MOD Form 700 Series) where applicable. 

As a result of this review the following changes to improve the oversight of the system 
have been implemented: 

1. The oversight activity of A8-25 Organisations responsible for the Airworthiness 
Review and issue of the C of V in general will be considered as a standalone, 
focused task, independent of any applicable continued airworthiness or 
maintenance approval. 
 

2. All A8-25 Organisations responsible for the Airworthiness Review and issue of 
the C of V for ex-military types will be considered as “high-complexity” 
organisations within the CAA Oversight Matrix regardless of performance based 
indicators or proportionality measures for the foreseeable future. 
 

3. All A8-25 Organisations responsible for the Airworthiness Review and issue of 
the C of V for ex-military types will be audited sequentially to establish a uniform 
standard of airworthiness management and personnel.     

 

 

 

 

 


